
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

Members of the Carson City Library Board of Trustees may be attending a 

reception held on Thursday, May 22, 2014, from 5:00 until 5:30 p.m., at the 

Carson City Library, located at 900 N. Roop St. 

A quorum of the Library Board of Trustees may be present; however, no 

Library Trustee matters will be discussed, deliberated, or action among the 

quorum, and there will not be any recording clerk or formal public comment 

period. 

 

This Notice Has Been Posted before 5:00 p.m. at the Following Locations 
on May 15, 2014: 

 
 

Business Resource Innovation Center, 108 E Proctor St., Carson City, NV 
 

Carson City Community Center, 851 E. William St., Carson City, NV  
 

Carson City Hall, 201 N. Carson St., Carson City, NV 
 

Carson City Fire Station, 777 S. Stewart Street, Carson City, NV 
 

Carson City Library, 900 N. Roop St., Carson City, NV 
 

Nevada State Library and Archives, 100 N. Stewart St., Carson City, NV 


